
Subject: Re: Sidewalk in the hollywood media district
From: Kevin James
Date: 05/19/2016 05:01 PM
To: Ferris Wehbe
CC: "Lisa@mediadistrict.org" <Lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hi Ferris and Lisa:

I've spoken with Carl Nelson who is the project manager at the Bureau of Engineering for the City's Sidewalk Repair Plan.

Needless to say, Carl is very interested in speaking with your BID about the possibility/process of partnering with you in
repairing the sidewalks in need of repair in your BID boundaries.

Carl's email address is carl.nelson@lacity.org

Carl's telephone number is 213-485-4474.

He is expecting to hear from you at your convenience.

Best,
Kevin

On Thu, May 19, 2016 at 8:46 AM, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Kevin,
We have a board meeting next week and would love to brief the group on progress.

Cheers,

Ferris 

On Saturday, May 14, 2016, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Kevin,
It was pleasure talking to you this afternoon.
As agreed this email is a reminder on looking at the possibility of making our BID area a pilot project for sidewalk
repairs.
 I have looped in Lisa Schechter, Executive Director, with this email.

Cheers,
Ferris 

-- 
Ferris Wehbe
www.ferriswehbe.org
http://www.lacedars.org/
323-465-5505 office
323-573-8940 cell

-- 
Ferris Wehbe
www.ferriswehbe.org
http://www.lacedars.org/
323-465-5505 office
323-573-8940 cell



-- 
Kevin James, President
Board of Public Works
Kevin.James@lacity.org
 


